
 

 

June 24, 2020 

 

 

 

To All LOOM members.   

A special meeting is being held on July 2, 2020 in the Lodge.  It will take place at 7:00 PM in the dining room.   The 

possibility that we may be approved for an SBA loan exists.  We will need approval of the general membership to 

proceed.  The only topic of the meeting is the pending loan. 

The general meeting will follow the special meeting. 

I am looking forward to seeing you all there. 

Dan Papp, 

Administrator 
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